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Barnett, Brandi M (DPS)

Subject: FW: Tank Change for new Girdwood instrument.

From: Jean Achee [mailto:jachee@whittieralaska.qov]
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 10:59 AM

To: Barnett, Brandi M (DPS)

Subject: Re: Tank Change for new Girdwood instrument.

Yes, the Girdwood instrument ended up with two VOCs. When I installed the nalco bottle in the replacement
instrument and turned on the power it immediately went into VOC mode before 1 could input the bottle S/N and
expiration date. I then did a second VOC after to input the bottle S/N and expiration date.

J. Achee
Police Officer
Whittier Police Department

PO Box 687
Whittier, Alaska 99693

Office: (907) 472-2340
Fax: (907) 472-2344

"This communication, including attachments, is for the exclusive use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and
may contain confidential, proprietary and/or privileged information. Any review, re-transmission, dissemination or other
use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is
prohibited. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender by return e-mail and delete this from any computer.”

On Fri, Mar 8. 2019 at 8:44 AM Barnett, Brandi M (DPS) <brandi.bamett@alaska.gov> wrote:

I noticed that you have two VOC’s and 1 tank change record for the install of the new girdwood instrument. T
am assuming that you put the tank in prior to turning the instrument on and ran a VOC for the first one and
then realized the lot number was incorrect and did the tank change to correct it. Is that what happened. If it is
can you verify that the lot number on the first VOC should have been the same as the lot on the second VOC
and T will line correct it on that VOC before we sign it.

Thanks,

Brandi

Brandi M. Barnett



Forensic Scientist Iil
Alaska Scientific Crime Detection Laboratory

907-269-5695




